Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 11:30 AM

To: 'Gilbert, Judy'

Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G

Subject: RE: Former Chevron 95607 - Soil Vapor Sampling Report ~COR 311950~
Hi Judy,

Thanks for the reminder call. I've extended the due date to December 16, 2016 per your request. If needed,
you can use this email to document the extension.
Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Gilbert, Judy [mailto:Judy.Gilbert@ghd.com]

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 2:37 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: MacLeod, Carryl G

Subject: Former Chevron 95607 - Soil Vapor Sampling Report ~COR 311950~

Hi Mark — | am requesting an extension until December 16, 2016 for submittal of the Soil Vapor Investigation report for
the referenced site. According to the September 22, 2016 directive letter regarding the soil vapor sampling, the report is
due on December 2, 2016. We were scheduled to sample the vapor probes this week (11/1 to 11/3). However, due to
more than 1-inch of rain on Sunday in Castro Valley, the sampling is postponed to be in accordance with the DTSC’s soil
gas investigation advisory, which indicates vapor sampling should not occur during a significant rain event and should
only occur after five days without a significant rain event. The forecast does not call for a significant amount of rain
over the next 10 days. The sampling is rescheduled for 11/9 to 11/11. Please let me know if you approve this request or
if you have questions.

Thanks

Judy A. Gilbert
Sr. Project Manager
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged.
If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not
copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the
right to monitor and modify all email communications through their networks.




